
International Medical Graduate Experiences Survey
Share your experiences of the assessment process and help improve 
the experiences of international medical graduates looking to practise 
medicine in Australia. 
 
The AMC is conducting a survey of 
international medical graduates to 
better understand the experiences and 
challenges you face when navigating 
assessment pathways and entry into 
the Australian medical workforce.

The survey will allow us to look at 
how we can improve the experience 
for international medical graduates 
and to identify what further support is 
needed.

Tell us what has helped you on 
your path to working as a doctor in 
Australia. We also want to know about 
the problems.

Survey closes 5pm (AEST), Tuesday 26 
September.
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